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PUBLIC NOTICE 
FIRE HYDRANT FLOW TESTING & WATER LINE FLUSHING 

 
FIRE HYDRANT FLOW TESTING & LINE FLUSHING will occur between 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM on Thursday, March 14, 
2019 at the following fire hydrant street locations:  
 

• 1st and Roosevelt streets 

The testing will take about two (2) hours to complete and will be followed by line flushing for the rest of the day.   
Barricades with signage will be placed at the flushing locations. 
 
Ensuring adequate water flow to fire hydrants is a vital process and one of our highest priorities for safeguarding 
our citizens in the event of a fire. Occasionally, water pressure may decrease in areas surrounding the line flushing 
and some water discoloration may occur after.  Please run the water until it clears.  The City also understands and 
apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause in your home or business. 
 
For more information or concerns, please see our website at www.ci.carlton.or.us or contact City Hall at (503) 
852-7575.  
 
Posted: 03/11/2019 
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